
From:
To:
Subject: FW: Letter of Comment -
Date: July 27, 2017 4:52:15 PM

Original Message-----
From: webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca [mailto:webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca]
Sent: June-07-17 6:34 AM
To: registrar
Subject: Letter of Comment - 

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2017-06-07

-- Case Number --
EB-2017-0049

-- Name --
Michael Machargo

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --
I strongly object to further rate increases for hydro. The premier is going back on her word of serving
her people of Ontario, it's disgusting and just flat out wrong. I stand against all rate increase and
service fee increases.
The public needs fair hydro costs

-- Attachment --
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